
 

 

 

 

 
December 10, 2012 
 
Mayor Ken Moore 
City of Franklin  
Franklin, Tennessee 
 
Re:  Simmons Ridge 
 COF# 2500 
 
Dear Mayor Moore, 
 
Please accept this letter as request to defer the Simmons Ridge public hearing from December 11, 2012 
to January 8, 2013.  This request is from the owner and applicant of Simmons Ridge due to several 
Alderman requests to postpone this hearing for the upcoming work session on December 17th to discuss 
South Carothers Parkway. The Owners of Simmons Ridge are willing to postpone the hearing.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Greg Gamble 
615.975.5765 
 


